
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 3, 2015 

 

 

 

 

MEMO TO:     All Buffalo Teachers  

 

FROM:             Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

 

RE:                    Incorrect Composite Scores 

 

 

The District has just notified us that approximately 1089 composite APPR scores for Buffalo 

Teachers with multiple SLO/LMA scores were calculated incorrectly by "truenorthlogic", the 

company that the District has employed. These scores are lower than they should be. This may 

affect whether a teacher has to complete a TIP. 

 

You will be receiving notification and a corrected score from the District.  

 

The error was not the fault of the District.  

 

We’ll keep you up to date.  
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